
 

 

 

GHA Announces New Director of Emergency Preparedness 

 

Effective 7/1/2023, Mallory Garrett will be the new Georgia Hospital 

Association (GHA) Director of Emergency Preparedness. Mallory has been 

GHA’s Emergency Preparedness Communications Director for the past 2 

years. In this capacity, she trained coalition members on the 

electronic platforms that were funded by the Healthcare Preparedness 

Program, and she coordinated the vendor contracts associated with 

these platforms.  

 

Mallory has participated in many coalition exercises and meetings and 

has been a great resource for those requiring assistance with the 

electronic tools. Most recently, Mallory spearheaded the creation of 

the new GHC911 website. Thanks to Mallory’s expertise and leadership, 

a much-improved emergency preparedness website is now in use by 

coalition partners. 

 

Mallory will be training with Adrianne Feinberg until Adrianne’s 

retirement on 6/30/23.  

 

Please congratulate Mallory on her new position. 

  

 


